
RCM Report to YASC August 8th 2021 

Good morning everyone, grateful to be of service to this body.  

An idea request was brought to and passed by the RCMs last month for our region to host the Western 
Zonal Forum. 

Another issue concerning our insurance policy was also brought to Region. As some may recall, the last
issue had to do with COVID-19 and the statement by the board was just that “it does not cover illness”.
While some members were satisfied with this answer others were not. Some had requested to see the 
actual documents from our insurance but apparently that would be in breach of our contract with the 
insurance company. This time however, the board agreed to send a document to another member for 
them to browse and “translate” it for us… 

There’s a lot of events coming up, including ARCNA and the unity day campout.

Linda was voted in as the new H&I chair and the new H&I guidelines were approved. The treasurer 
election was pushed until next region, due to the candidate not showing up. 

Stay safe and stay clean,
DJ

 


